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United States Mission to the OSCE 

Condolences on the March 22nd ISIS-K 
Attack in Moscow 

As delivery by Chargé d’Affaires Katherine Brucker 
to the Permanent Council, Vienna 

April 11, 2024

The United States Mission to the Organization for Security and Cooperation in Europe 
offers our deepest condolences to the families and loved ones of those killed and to all 
affected by the terrorist attack on Crocus City Hall in Moscow Oblast on March 22nd.  
The Mission and the entire U.S. government strongly condemn terrorism in all its forms 
and stand in solidarity with the people of Russia in grieving the loss of life from this 
horrific event.   
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